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Q2 In July 2018, the Department of Childen and Families changed an
administrative rule relating to birth recovery costs from "intact families,"

which are unmarried parents who are living together. The Department no
longer collects birth recovery costs from fathers who are living in the

same residence as the mother. Previously, these fathers were subject to
birth recovery costs.Do you support this rule change?
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Child Custody issues
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